
 

1 / 2 

LEDVANCE GmbH 

Parkring 29 - 33 

85748 Garching  

bei München 

 

www.ledvance.com 

info@ledvance.com 

Registergericht 

München, HRB 220074 

WEEE-Reg.-No. DE 30638372 

 

Vorsitzender des 

Aufsichtsrates: Yan Luo 

 

Geschäftsführer: 

Qinghuan Sun; Shi-Ting Chu 

 

 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE - VOLUNTARY PRODUCT RECALL  
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
We have noticed a quality issue with the LINEAR LED TURN lights. In case of a strong vibration 
of the light unit, an internal insulation may potentially slip. It cannot be ruled out that, depending on 
the application situation, a residual risk of electric shock may remain in certain cases. 

     
 
Three product types of this light series are affected, which are marked with the following "Ident 
Codes" numbers:   
 

EAN/order number product name/description Ident Code 

4058075227972 LINEAR LED TURN 557MM 3000K AC354080055 

4058075268388 LINEAR LED TURN 357MM 3000K AC354090055 

4058075576254 LINEAR LED TURN 557MM 830 SOKEXT  AC354100055 
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The respective "Ident Code" can be found on the product label attached to the back of the lighting 
unit:  
 

 
 
Only lights with the aforementioned three (3) Ident Codes are affected. LEDVANCE LINEAR LED 
TURN lights with other "Ident Codes" are not affected.  
 
To determine if you have purchased any of the affected products: 
 
- First carefully disconnect the mains plug of the light from the socket. 
- DO NOT touch the light unit while the mains plug is still plugged into the socket. 
- Only remove the light unit once it has been fully disconnected from the socket. 
- Check the ident code on the product label on the back of the light unit to see if it is 

affected by this recall notice.  
- If so, please return the product to the original place of purchase or send it to the 

following address:  
 

LEDVANCE GmbH 
CQM 
Steinerne Furt 62 
86167 Augsburg 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us by phone at +49 (0)89 780 673-100 
or by e-mail at contact@ledvance.com.  
 
We thank you in advance for your understanding and assistance, which helps to make an important 
contribution to the high quality and safety of our products.  
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
LEDVANCE GmbH 


